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May Newsletter 
Year 5 visit to Liverpool 

On Monday 30th April Year 5 went to Liverpool to 

visit the Walker Gallery and Liverpool Museum. The 

children had a great day out, and as always were 

brilliant ambassadors for our school. During their 

time at the Walker Gallery the children became 

portrait detectives before having a go at drawing 

their own self portraits. The children were very   

impressed with the portrait of Henry VIII. Their   

favourite part of the Liverpool Museum was the  

Ancient Egypt exhibition. 

 

Thy Kingdom Come 

We have joined many parts of the country and 

world as we have taken part in a global wave of 

prayer which takes place between Ascension 

and Pentecost. The children designed prayers 

and created places to play. Some of their work is 

shown below. 

Year 1 wrote their prayers and then linked them 

all together into a chain. 

The children in Year 6 created outdoor dens as 

spaces to pray. 



Reception visit to Legoland Discovery Centre. 

On Wednesday 9th May the children in Reception 

went to visit the Legoland Discovery Centre in      

Manchester. The children had a fantastic day and 

found out how Lego is made. They even made their 

own brick. 

They used lots of Lego and equipment to explore cars 

and wheels. 

 

Diary Dates 

June is an extremely busy month so please keep checking the website, school app and Facebook. 

Friday 25th May—School finishes for half term. 

Monday 4th June  -School re-opens. 

Tuesday 5th June  -Class photos. 

Thursday 7th June—Year 6 visit to the Museum of Science and Industry, Manchester. 

Monday 11th June—Year 6 leavers service, Liverpool Cathedral. Further details will follow. 

Thursday 14th June—9am Year 2 class assembly. 

Friday 15th June—Year 1 visit to Martin  Mere nature reserve. Further details will follow. 

Wednesday 20th June—9am Reception class assembly. 

Friday 22nd June—Sports Day and Summer Fair. 

Monday 25th-Friday 29th June—Healthy Lifestyles Enrichment week. Further details to follow. 

Holidays during term time. 

Please remember that parents should not be taking 

their children out of school during term time. Not 

only can this incur a fine, it also disrupts your 

child’s learning. 

Walk to school week. 

We hope you are enjoying our walk to school 

week, especially as the weather is being              

extremely kind! Well done to all the children who 

are getting their passports signed each day by their 

teachers. 

SATs 

A huge well done to all the children in Years 2 and 6 

who have completed their SATs this half term. You 

have all worked really hard to do your best and we 

are very proud of you. 

Pizza Fun! 

Year 4 have been designing and creating their own 

pizzas in their technology lessons. 


